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News Release 
Saturday, February 3, 2018 
 

Bus Accident in Valleyview 
 
Valleyview Bus 222 was rear-ended Friday, February 2, while transporting students 
home from school. All students were either delivered home safely by an alternate bus or 
were assessed at Valleyview Hospital. Emergency Support teams were on hand quickly.  
An accident, minor or otherwise, is a jarring experience for everyone involved.  
We want to thank the emergency support teams, our principals, our transportation 
department and our bus drivers for the professional and caring manner in which they 
assisted students and families. 
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